
   
Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Since we have returned, I have noticed the extent to which the children have 

settled both into their new class routines and the expectations of junior school 

life.  You will be pleased to know that the school is: 

 purposeful 

 production 

 and positive. 

Perfect! 

 
We have already had some visitors and they have noticed how happy and 

respectful the children seem.  The class leadership roles are being honed, and 

I will be meeting with the new Class Ambassadors today. 

 
On Monday, there will be a whole school focus on Online Safety. 

We are again exploring the online safety curriculum, as it is vital that children 

are able to keep themselves safe when using digital platforms. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Anne Eardley | Head Teacher 

More details on the next page... 

CROSSHALL  

CLOSE UP 
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ADVENTURE PLAYGROUND AND PIRATE SHIP - IN-SCHOOL TIME USE ONLY 

Reminder: children are not to use the Adventure playground or the Infant School pirate 

ship before or after school.  These areas are for in-school time use only. 

UPCOMING EVENTS                                          

20th September 
#AskCJS session 3:20pm-4:00pm LETTER 

21st September 
Clubs Fayre 3:20pm-4:00pm                          
Come to main entrance 

22nd September 
Jeans for Genes (see note next page)  

25th September - 29th September 
Grandparents Who Lunch  POSTER                                 
Book in advance via School Office 

27th September 
Year Three Managing Transition LETTER 
9:00am-10:00am enter via main entrance 

28th September 
Year Six Legoland trip LETTER  

29th September 
Macmillan Coffee Morning  

wc 2nd October 
Clubs Begin  

10th October 
Individual Photo Day 

13th October 
Year Three: Visit from Wood Green 

wc 16th October 
PCLRs week 

20th October 
Celebration Assembly 

wc 23rd October 
Half Term Week 

30th October 
School Starts  

If you have a good news story 

to share with our community 

please send details to                      

office@crosshalljunior.co.uk and 

we will include it in our next 

newsletter 

IS MY CHILD WELL ENOUGH FOR SCHOOL? 

Find out when it’s best to keep your sick child at home, and when it’s OK to send 

them into school.  NHS guideline information can be found here                                

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/  

VISIT OUR 

WEBSITE 

crosshalljunior.co.uk 

LIKE US &      

FOLLOW 

@CrosshallJuniorAT 

FOLLOW US 

@CrosshallJunior 

SUBSCRIBE 

@CrosshallJunior 

YEAR THREE - HOME LEARNING REMINDER 

Home Learning for Year Three starts on Monday and tasks are set via Google 

Classroom. More details available on our website, click on link below 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=CJS+DIGITAL+VILLAGE+%

2D+Year+Three&pid=369  

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4440&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4446&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4441&type=pdf
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4442&type=pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=CJS+DIGITAL+VILLAGE+%2D+Year+Three&pid=369
https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/page/?title=CJS+DIGITAL+VILLAGE+%2D+Year+Three&pid=369


GENERAL INFO 

ASK YOUR CHILD A QUESTION: 

 
Can you show your adult how to login to Google Classroom, TTRS and NumBots?  

 
Can you name three different types of book genres?  

 
What is the highest number you know?  

 
What are you enjoying about Year Six so far?  

Assembly Theme Next Week:       

Young Carers 

 

Tom N 

  Vespa S 

  David E 

  Jake B 

TTRS HOUSE BATTLE NEXT WEEK: 

Belfast v Cardiff 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENTS 

Well done to Imogen, 5MM for recently won four medals 

for her group dances.  Imogen attended the Time2Shine 

Dance competition and was placed first for Jazz, third 

place for Hip Hop, and fourth place for both                                

Contemporary and Musical Theatre. 

Well done Imogen! 

YEAR SIX MEXICOLORE WORKSHOP 

Our Year Six pupils have enjoyed a wonderful workshop with                                 

Mexicolore today.  They have been learning more about the Ancient 

Maya which ties in with the curriculum this term.  

CAMBRIDGE GIRAFFES - BREAK CHARITY & CAMBRIDGE CITY CENTRE 

We are excited to announce that we will be participating in the charity, Break - 

which supports young people in care, leaving care, and on the edge of care 

across East Anglia - as they install a large herd of giraffe sculptures around                   

Cambridge city centre in 2024. 

Cambridge Standing Tall will feature around 40 of the long-legged sculptures, 

each designed by an artist and sponsored by a business, taking to the streets of 

Cambridge for 10 weeks in March, 2024  

Crosshall Junior School, along with other local schools and community groups will 

take part by adopting and decorating one of up to fifity Mini-G’s, a smaller             

sculpture that will be part of a learning and community programme. 

More details to follow in due course 

PE DAYS 

Pupils to attend school in PE kits according 

to the following schedule: 

MONDAY: 6MR & 6PM 

TUESDAY: 6BC & 6KW 

WEDNESDAY: YEAR FIVE 

THURSDAY: YEAR FOUR 

FRIDAY: YEAR THREE 

JEANS FOR GENES DAY 

We will be supporting the charity Jeans for 

Genes next Friday 22nd September. 

Pupils are invited to wear denim                                      

for a donation. 

Year Three would usually wear PE kits on 

Fridays, however, just for next week, they 

may wear denim and PE activities will be 

adjusted to accommodate this. 


